
 

 

 

 

29  September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I would like to inform you about specific arrangements for PGW students 
that have been made due to the closure of Greenacre and Walderslade schools, for their Open Days. 
 
On Monday, 2nd October, the Greenacre Academy will be open to students. This means that PGW 
students will have the opportunity to attend all the lessons scheduled to take place at this site on that day. 
However, please note that girls will not be required to attend Tutor Time on this day since Walderslade 
Girls will be closed. 
 
Similarly, on Friday, 6th October, Walderslade Girls will be open to students. Students will be able to attend 
all the lessons scheduled to take place at this site on that day. On this day, boys will not be required to 
attend Tutor Time due to the closure of Greenacre Academy. 
 
We understand that these arrangements may require some adjustments to you and your 
son/daughter/ward’s usual schedules, but we are looking to minimise the disruption caused by the school 
closures.  
 
On the day where students are not able to attend Tutor Time (due to their ‘home’ school being closed), we 
kindly request that you arrive at the respective school promptly on the designated day, to ensure that you 
are ready to attend your lessons punctually.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact 
either myself, or Miss George.  
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr M. Roberts        Miss H. George 
Head of Sixth Form        Deputy Head of Sixth Form 

 

 


